
I’m writing this to let you know that there are many people who are against your  

making it legal for anyone to grow up to 12 marijuana plants in their backyard in Mendocino County, regardless  of 

where they live. I personally cannot stand the smell of Marijuana plants. It’s bad enough that when I run or walk 

around my neighborhood I can smell marijuana growing. You should allow plenty of time for  public input before 

coming to any decision regarding this matter. Also please make sure that the public actually knows what it is you’re 

thinking about doing so that they have plenty ample opportunity to give you their input. 

Sincerely, 

Connie Hickerson  

 


